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Father's Day 

 

Saturday,              

June 16th, 2012 

6:00pm-8:00pm 

Tickets $8.00 

Tickets available 

5/27/2012 

Save The Date!  

“OPERATION OVERBOARD” 

We are planning fun, games, crafts,  

and good times for this year’s             

Vacation Bible School… 

...it is something YOU will not want to 

miss.  

 

Ocho, the Octopus is looking forward to 

seeing you there. 

Monday thru Friday  

5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  

w/ Saturday Fun Day!  

Vacation Bible School is Right Around 

the Corner  

 

JULY 9th thru 14th, 2012  

Lakeside United  Methodist Church  

Phone: 561-585-7519  

1801 12th Avenue South  

Lake Worth, FL 33461  

The Corner of  Lake Osborne Drive             
and 12th Avenue South  
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Happy Graduation! 

 

Congratulations to the following Graduates! May God continue to guide 

you as you begin a new chapter in your life! 

 Heather Athas graduated on April 27th from Florida State University with a 

double Bachelor of Arts Degree in Anthropology and Classical Civilization. 

She plans to go to Graduate School at South Illinois University. Her parents 

are Bill and Teresa Athas. 

 Katie Gettys graduated from Lambert High School in Suwanee, Georgia. 

She will attend Florida State University as a music major. Katie is the grand-

daughter of Joe and Nancy Gettys. 

 Sandon (Sandy) Simmons graduated April 27th from Florida State University 

with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Physics and Astro Physics with honors. 

He also has a Minor in Business & Math and a Certification in Entrepreneur-

ship. Sandon (Sandy) is now working at Kennedy Space Center under the 

NASA program. His parent are Dennis and Marlene Simmons and his grand-

mother is Betty-Lee Gray. 

     Join us on Sunday, June 10, after the morning worship service for an ice 

cream social! We will be welcoming Pastor David and his wife, Nanci, back to 

Lakeside United Methodist Church for another year. 

     The ice cream will be provided, but we will need donations of ice cream      

toppings and sandwiches as well. 

     Please let Michael Garrett or Nancy Gettys know what you 

will be bringing. 

        ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
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Lakeside’s next Matthew Meals will be on Saturday, June 30th. 
Volunteers are needed to prepare the food, serve the meals, and 
clean up the kitchen afterwards. Lakeside needs your help with 
these meals each month. Cooking begins around 1:30pm. The 
meals are served 4-6pm. in the Fellowship Hall. All are welcome.  

Mission Jar Outreach 

Our Mission Emphasis supports First Care Family          

Resources for the month of June. First Care Family      

Resources offers practical, compassionate ways to        

remove the barriers that cause women to choose        

abortion and provides the opportunity for every woman to 

make positive choices for herself and for her unborn    

children. For women who choose to parent, First Care 

provides pregnancy support through medical referrals and                        

parenting classes. They also provide information on  

adoption for clients who want to carry their child, but 

aren't ready to parent. 

Items especially needed have to do with newborns such 

as: diapers, wipes, and any other items you might give if 

you were to attend a baby shower for a friend. Of course, 

you can make a monetary contribution which will be used 

to support the cause. 

Thank you, The Finance Committee. 

NEW IN THE UMM:  The Men’s 

Breakfast Group is meeting at the 

IHOP at the corner of Hypoluxo 

Rd.& US 1 (Federal Hwy) on the 1st 

Saturday of each month.  You are in-

vited to a time of fellowship and 

breakfast on June 2nd @ 8:00 am. 

Please come and join in. Invite a 

friend to come along with you. 

FOOD PANTRY The next 

date for the Food Pantry will 

be Friday, June 15th. The Food  

Pantry will be open 10am to 

12:30pm. We gave out 43 bags 

of food last month. Thank you 

for your continued support of 

this outreach ministry. 

 Our Condolences go 

out to several families 

who have lost loved 

ones in the last month:  

 

 

To the family of               

Jessica Delgado, who 

passed away on    

Tuesday, May 8, 2012. 

To Bill Valentine and 

his family on the    

passing of Marion  

Valentine on Monday, 

May 14, 2012.  

To the family of Helen 

Dumas, who  passed 

away on Tuesday, 

May 15, 2012.                                   

To Laura and Michael 

DelGrosso on the 

passing of Laura’s son,  

David Offutt, who 

passed away           

unexpectedly on 

Tuesday, May 15, 

2012.                                                                

 Our thoughts and 

prayers are with all of 

these families. 
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WEDNESDAY  

NIGHT  

DINNERS  

We continue to have a nice time 

of fellowship at our Wednesday 

Night Dinners!  The recent Study 

Series,  “Ashes… To Fire” is fin-

ished, but a new Bible study will 

be beginning soon. Watch your 

bulletin for more information. 

Whether you stay for the Bible 

Study or just come for dinner, 

we hope you will join us each 

Wednesday Night for this time of 

Christian fellowship with your 

brothers and sisters. Everyone is           

welcome! 

UMW NEWS  

Tuesdays, 

10:30am               

Intercessory      

Prayer Circle,          

Library  

Bookworms and 

Suzanna Wesley 

Circle are on     

hiatus until the 

fall. Hope you 

have a safe, fun 

summer!  

Father’s Day Fish Fry     

Saturday, June 16th, 6 p.m. - 

8 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 

All men are invited, whether 

a dad or not.  Perhaps your 

dad is too far away to come; 

Why not invite another  man 

from the church, your work,  

or your neighborhood to    

attend the dinner with you? 

All men are welcome! Tickets 

are $8.00 and are available 

from the Youth during Fellow-

ship Time after church, or 

from Christina Harden, Youth 

Director. 

  The Trustees need your help! The Church needs 

your help!  

If you are able to paint, pressure clean, do high  

dusting, wash  windows, or do yard work we 

could use your help round the church and par-

sonage. Please get in touch with Garfield King 

or call him at 512-8960.  

Red Bird Mission Update……… 

Congratulations to the Ladies of Lakeside! 

As of May 2012, you have collected 1,138  Box tops and 

Labels for Education. They have been mailed to the Red 

Bird Mission.  Keep up the good work.  Keep Cutting! 

RED BIRD MISSION       
LOOK, CUT OUT, & BRING IN 
Box tops for Education and 
Labels for Education.  They 
can be found on many food 
items in your pantry!  Some 
examples are: Campbell 
Soup Labels, Betty Crocker 
Squares, Cake Mixes,          
Cereals, etc… Place the 
items in the  
envelope in 
the  Narthex 
or hand them 
to Anne      
Fralick. 
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Keenager's  Adult  Summer  Camp  
Summer is Here!    It Is Time For KASC!                                                                              

Calling all Lakeside Adults and their friends!  Keenager's Adult Summer Camp 

(KASC) opened May 9, 2012!  (The next date is June 13th.)  Campers brought 

their own bag lunch; Drinks and dessert were provided.  This summer camp is 

open to ALL adults, 18 and beyond. Visitors and guests are encouraged to 

attend!                                                                                                                               

Here is the Camp Schedule: Eat bag lunch brought from home at noon, then 

Chair Aerobics, Puzzles, Bingo & other games, crafts, and conversation!  Bring 

you favorite table and card games.  We hope all of Lakeside's summer adult       

residents will join KASC. It will be a fantastic time of food, fellowship, & fun!  

KASC will continue to be open the second Wednesday of each month. 

Please mark the following dates on your calendars:                                                      

July 11,  August 8,  September 12,  October 10                                                                

Feel free to contact the KASC leaders with your questions, suggestions, or to 

get more information.                                                                                                        

KASC Camp Director:   Teresa Wilhelm  561-317-2808                                                

KASC Office Manager:  Sandi Bias   561-313-7194                                                        

KASC Arts & Crafts Coach:  Rosalie Goolsby 561-358-8646                                          

Looking forward to seeing all of you at camp! 

With Love from Beverly Knapp in the e-news: Yesterday, when I returned 

home I found that my A. C. was not working. I tried everything but nothing 

worked. Then my news letter came and, as I was  reading it, I saw the ad for 

"Davis Air Condition Service" 

This morning I called them and they were out here in 2 hours. They checked 

everything over and found that I had a battery in the Air Handler that had 

died and was causing the handler to freeze up. He (Chris) put in a new one 

and then went up on the roof and checked the Unit and added a little Freon 

and said all was well. I was a happy camper as I thought I would have to 

have a new unit on the roof. So, for a very reasonable price, my A. C. was 

fixed and is working very well. I am highly recommending the Davis Air     

Condition Service. [Chris is a Christian and lives his belief ] for any one that 

needs help with their A. C.. 



June Birthdays 

  2 Phyllis Harrington 

  5 Betty-Lee Gray 

     Edward Walters 

  6 Kate McCartney  Edwards 

  9  Travis Boer 

10 Jane Harden 

15 Charles Frye 

18 Luann Davis Call 

     Joyce Kruger 

21  Lane Laubscher 

28  Maurice (Marty) Hartman                             

29 Michelle Allman 

      Barbara Short 

30  Robert Bacon  
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David Branson, Pastor 

Newsletter Editor:                        

Carolyn Ludwig 

We have a Place for 

You! 

Sunday Small groups                  

8:45 AM                                     

Sunday worship                        

10:00 AM 

 

If you are receiving this newsletter in error, please       

contact Lakeside United Methodist Church to be taken  

off the mailing list. 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

Did we miss 

your birth-

day?  Please 

let us know -

and Happy 

Birthday! 

Pop Tabs: We are still collecting pop tabs 

from soda cans, soup cans, etc… They 

are used for the aluminum in them. The 

Ronald McDonald House is the charity 

that benefits from these. Please give 

them to Kathy Chandler. 

Many thanks to the men and 
women who gave so gener-
ously of their time to make 
the United Methodist Men's 
Indoor Yard Sale such a 
success. For the many trips 
to pick up or deliver             
furniture, from the first to 
the last sale, then clean up, 
you were there. BLESS YOU 

ALL! Chris Boer and Frank 

Hamilton.  


